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Howls of the Month 
We are so thrilled to welcome students 
back on campus this month in our new 
Hybrid Schedule, and we anxiously await 
the day we will have all our students back 
on campus as we have a number of students 
participating in our Extended Distance 
Learning Program.  

The first few weeks have gone really 
smooth and it has been wonderful to see 
everyone on campus. Please click here to 
see a few pictures of some students as we 
welcome them back to campus. 

As a reminder, we currently have two 
programs running: 1) The Extended 
Distance Learning Program coordinated by 
Dr. Patterson and Ms. McLaughlin; and 2) 
Our Hybrid Model 3x3 program for in-
person instruction. Until January 22 all 
students will be attending Periods 1-3, and 
between January 25 and March 12, students 
will attend Periods 4-6. 

  

  
Regardless of which program students 
attend, it is important that all of us adhere to 
the 3 W’s no matter where we are, whether 
it in school, at stores, on walks, out in the 
community, etc. We must always remember 
to: 1) Wear a face covering at all times; 2) 
Wait six feet apart from other people; 3) 
Wash hands frequently.  

As we continue in our Holiday Season, we 
know that it will look and feel different for 
all of us. But, if we continue to work 
together as community, and all do our part, 
we can get through this time. From all of us 
at MVMS, we wish everyone a safe, healthy, 
happy, and joyous Holiday Season! 

Announcements 
• Be sure to check Grade Level Google 

Classroom for announcements  
• All information around Distance learning 

can be found here (on our webpage) 
• Click here for latest edition of Panther 

Prints 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1nqPf4VXlY5urRjud-pRoLxCKSWtpa33l_-XTezHMtrY/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.mvschools.org/Domain/867
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16bKxvm6iYxXBaknLjyUoOC_WW2RmPYmM/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1nqPf4VXlY5urRjud-pRoLxCKSWtpa33l_-XTezHMtrY/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.mvschools.org/Domain/867
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16bKxvm6iYxXBaknLjyUoOC_WW2RmPYmM/view?usp=sharing

